Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 28, 2017, 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Mills Pond Park Meeting Room, 2201 NW 9th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33311
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No.: 431665-1-52-01
Project Description: NW 19th Street Bike Lane and Rehabilitation Design Project from SR 7 to SR 845/Powerline Road, in Broward County. 
The project’s primary objective is to provide continuous dedicated bike lanes on both sides of NW 19th Street between SR 7 and Powerline Road. From SR 7 to NW 29th Avenue and from NW 24th Avenue to NW 15th Avenue, 4-foot-wide bike lanes will be provided by reducing the width of the traffic lanes; existing 12-foot-wide lanes will be reduced to 10-foot-wide via pavement milling, resurfacing, restriping, and isolated widening. From 29th Avenue to NW 24th Avenue and from NW 15th Avenue to Powerline Road, 5-foot-wide bike lanes with 3-foot-wide buffers will be provided by converting the outside traffic lane to a buffered bike lane through pavement milling, resurfacing, and restriping. 
In addition, this project will also retrofit a number of existing curb ramps to meet current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements, upgrade bicycle signing and pavement markings and install new pedestrian count down signals at all signalized intersections.
The purpose of the meeting is to provide an opportunity for the public to learn about the project, review the proposed design, ask questions and provide feedback. The meeting will be an open house. Attendees can come anytime between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. FDOT staff will be available to discuss the project and answer questions. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Bing Wang, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4406 or by email at bing.wang@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Bing Wang, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4406 or by email at bing.wang@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Bing Wang, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954)777-4406 or by email at bing.wang@dot.state.fl.us.

